AU to host softball alumni game
9/09/13

ALFRED, NY -- Alfred University will host a softball team alumni game on Saturday, Sept. 21.

All former Alfred University softball players are invited to participate in the game, which will be held at 4 p.m. at
Doris Harrington Park, the University's new on-campus playing field.

For more information or to register to play, please contact AU head softball coach Gino Olivieri at 607-871-3018 or at
olivierig@alfred.edu.
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